From: David Reddall

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 10 March 2022 10:38:51

Please avoid what will be a dreadful error if the stones and environment are desecrated.
This site is one of the most important in the world and certainly the most important in the
UK. An alternative must be found. I beg you to consider all alternatives





